
Come and join us as we celebrate 50 YEARS of
“Learning Through Play!”

ALL past and present Union Families, Staff, and
Alumni are invited to join us on 

Sunday, September 22, 2024

Union United Methodist Church welcomes you
to join either of their Worship Services that

morning at 9:00 AM (Traditional) and/or 11:00
AM (Contemporary)

Our reception will be from 
3:00 PM - 5:00 PM in the Wesley Center

If you have any pictures or fun memorabilia you would like to lend
or donate, turn into the Day School office or email to Leslie at

lkulp@unionirmo.org

50th Anniversary T-Shirts (& magnets) are still available for purchase!
Call the school or come by to get an order form.  803-781-0630

*Order shirts  by September 16th to receive it before our celebration!


